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F. M. SMITH P. O. BOX 1499
SEC.-TREAS. & GEN. MGR. 305 BAY STREET
HATTIESBURG, Miss.

27 December 1956

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Please forgive the delay in answdring your most
appreciated letter. Your reception report is
accurate and we appreciate your time and trouble
in reporting our reception.

We have received a number of reports from all over
the nation on our early morning broadcast hours
and the National Radio Club has done an excellent
job in aiding us in establishing our coverage.

Again may I thank you for your letter and take
this opportunity to wish you on behalf of the
entire staff of WBKH a most pleasant and prosper-
ous 1957.
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